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From: Nate Carlisle <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>
Subject: Boise State drug testing information
Date: Fri, 20 Jul 2007 12:34:50 -0600

To: <ksatterl@boisestate.edu>

Attachments: 0

Dear Mr. Satterlee:

Thank you for your letter of July 16 and the information you provided
concerning drug testing.

You denied my request for an accounting of positive tests, citing
FERPA. Is the university able to provide some sort of accounting
which would not specifically identify individuals? Other universities
have provided me data on the number of positive tests per year or the
number of positives per banned substance or sport.

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Sincerely,

Nate Carlisle

Reporter

The Salt Lake Tribune
Phone: (801) 257-8794
Fax: (801) 257-8525
E-mail: ncarlisle@sltrib.com
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